West Clark Community School

Dear Parents/Guardians of Incoming 6th Grader Students,

This letter is to inform you of the vaccine requirement changes made by the Indiana State Department of Health, Immunization Division. Please note that in order for your child to enter 6th grade in August 2018 he/she will need to have the following immunizations completed by the **FIRST** day of school:

- 1 Tdap (tetanus, diphtheria, pertussis) vaccine
- 1 Meningococcal (MCV4) vaccine
- 2 Hepatitis A vaccines
 - These vaccines must be 6 months apart

If your child has not received these vaccinations this would be a good time to start. Please bring this letter with you to the doctor's office or local health department. Please return the updated vaccine record to the school health office.

Thank you in advance for you time and cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Casey Drane, Director of Health Services, RN, BSN Becky Amos, Health Assistant, CMA Lacey La Hue, Health Assistant, LPN